

CENTER CITY DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

CENTER CITY REVENUE FINANCE CORPORATION

DOWNTOWN PARKING AUTHORITY

> DESIGN REVIEW BOARD

Mr. Paul Hill Memphis, TN

Subject: A Touch of Brass

Dear Mr. Hill:

I just wanted to thank A Touch of Brass for being part of our programming in Rockeyfeller Center at AutoZone Park during the 2012 holiday season. Your group provided an excellent performance and helped us to achieve our goal of creating an atmosphere of festive holiday cheer in Downtown Memphis. We truly appreciate your participation in this inaugural event series.

Sincerely,

Dawn Vinson

Director of Marketing and Special Events